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Dear Parents, 

 My name is Krystin Babcock and I am very excited to inform you that I am going to be 

your child’s first grade teacher this year. I am looking forward to a very productive and 

successful school year, in which your child will have the opportunity to learn and grow in a 

fun and nurturing environment. I would like to share some information with you and your 

child about my life, so we can start the process of getting to know each other. 

 I was born and raised in Huntington, Long Island. After I started my own family I decided 

that there was no other place I would rather live so we settled just a town away from 

where I grew up. I love Long Island and everything it has to offer, for example, a day at a 

local north shore beach or even a ride to Robert Moses, heading to the farmer’s market in 

Northport on a Saturday morning, pumpkin picking out east on a cool fall day, or sitting by 

the fire with close friends and family during the holidays are just some reasons why I love 

where we live! Some things that I enjoy doing are reading, going on walks, taking my 

children to the park and having family and friends over for dinner. 

 I received my Bachelor’s Degree in Childhood Education from CW Post and completed my 

Masters Degree in Elementary Computing and Technology from Stony Brook University. I 

have taught in the South Huntington School District since 2006 and I am very excited to 

start my eighth year at Countrywood! 

 I can’t wait to begin our school year and I welcome you to be active participants in your 

child’s learning experience. Your influence and support will be a key factor in your child’s 

success. I can’t wait to meet your child on September 1
st
! 

 Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Krystin Babcock  



 


